
 

7 March 2023 

AM01 CAMEL CHANGE to SERVICE  

to MAGDALENE CATHOLIC COLLEGE 
 

Commencing Friday 10th March, AM01 Camel school bus will travel 

directly to Magdalene Catholic College. This will remove the need to 

transfer buses at Wire Lane.  

The timing of the service will not change but will no longer travel via 

Camden High School. 

The service will travel as previously, to Remembrance Driveway – Old 

Hume Highway then Camden By-Pass (L) Liz Kernohan Dr, (R) Lodges 

Rd, (L) Richardson Rd, (R) Camden Valley Way, (R) Smeaton Grange 

Rd, (L) Magdalene Catholic College Bus Bay. 

 

If you require any further information, please contact the office on 

4677 1564. 

 

Andrew Ferris 

Manager 


